
Levens CE Primary School Sport Provision Statement for 

the Academic Year 2014-2015 
 

In 2014-15 (academic year), we received £8270 and we are using this to improve our provision 

through:  

  

• Developing a partnership with Queen Elizabeth School, Kirkby Lonsdale to receive age 

specific specialist programmes, delivered at the secondary school by specialist teachers. 

This includes Y4/5/6 hockey. Y3/4 gymnastics, YR/1 athletics (£1250 pa).  

• Providing training, (including supply cover to facilitate this) for development of PE teaching 

skills (£500)  

• Providing new sports equipment (£1600)  

• Providing a range of sports/PE opportunities in school, led by sports professionals/ 

coaches in curriculum time: KS1 Street Dance, Y4/5/6 Multi Skills, whole school tennis 

(£1170).  

• Funding transport to/from venues for schools sports events, fell walks, sports sessions at 

Queen Elizabeth School (£1625) 

• Providing an Outdoor Education programme delivered by Dallam Outdoors. This will 

include a caving day for YR/1, a canoe rafting day for Y3/4 and a ghyll scrambling day for 

Y4/5/6. In addition, Dallam Outdoors are leading 3 separate fell walks for YR/1, Y2/3 and 

Y4/5/6/ respectively (£2310) 

 

 

Impact (and future aims)  

The impact of provision 2014-15 has been good and has helped us to meet of our aims (listed 

above). Evidence includes:  

• Pupils are enthusiastic. A pupil survey agreed that there is an excellent range and diversity 

of activities to enjoy.  

• Parents are enthusiastic. Parents respond that extended competition, visits to other 

schools and opportunities to participate in the outdoor education activities have been 

exceptional.  

• High levels of pupil participation in extra-curricular sports activities: 60% of KS2 pupils 

participate in running club and football club.  

• PE subject leader has attended training and PE co-ordinator meetings, increasing his skills 

and knowledge  

• As parent and pupil feedback includes requests for more extra-curricular/inter-school 

PE/sports opportunities, especially for KS1 pupils, this will be a continued aim for next year  


